
Your Village  - Your Plan!
The Parish Council has agreed to review and refresh 
the current Neighbourhood Plan which was ‘made’ 
in 2017. To keep it current it needs to be reviewed.  

There will be a public meeting on Tuesday 15th 
October at 7:00pm in the Village Hall where the 

review of the plan will be explained. Please come 
along to find out how you can help to influence the 

future of our wonderful village. 

7pm, Tuesday 15th Oct
Village Hall
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